
October General Meeting 2019 
The October general meeting of the Gulfstream Sailing Club took place at the Fort 

Lauderdale VFW 1966 on October 15th, 2019. The meeting was called to order at 

8:06pm 

Board members present:   

• Commodore: Phil Decker 

• Rear Commodore: Eric Kobrin 

• Treasurer: Paul Hinden 

• Secretary: Sam Walker 

• Member-at-large: Gregg Henry 

• Member-at-large: Linda Gossett 

• Past Commodore: Ben Bowen 

Board members absent:   

• Lake Operations Director: Luis Oliveira 

• Vice Commodore: Paul Jehlen 

• Member-at-large: Joffre DiSabatino 

Past Commodores Present:  Ben Bowen, Gregg Henry, Jim Webb. 

Commodore's Comments:  Phil 

Board nominations are tonight, please update your information if anything has 

changed in your life. 

Secretary's report:  Sam 

The reading of the September General meeting minutes was waived. All agreed. 

Guests:  Eric K. 

Marie-Sailor since the 80's. 

Treasurer's Report:  Paul H. 

General Account:  $7813.00 

Lake Account:  $17,041.00 



Membership:   Ben 

there are 91 family memberships. 

Programs:  Phil 

No program, as we have nominations. 

Ocean Race:  Phil 

We are still looking for someone to take over Ocean Racing. 

2020 GSC Regatta:  Linda 

Linda volunteered to head the Regatta but only if the club would back her.  

Asking for volunteers to help gather sponsors and help run the race. Sam 

suggested perhaps adopting a charity to generate sponsorship. Linda will have a 

meeting, at her house, before the end of the month. 

Social Committee:  Mary Brown 

Halloween Party at Gregg & Sam's on the 19th from 6:00pm until ??. Club to 

supply Beer, Wine, Water, Soda. There will be burgers, dogs; Ben volunteered to 

smoke some pork and be general Grill Master.   

Brenda Kobrin to be in charge of the Chili Cook-off on November 9th. Awards for-

Best Chili-(judged), Best drink concoction, best decoration and people's choice 

award. This will be held at Sailor's Point in Hollywood. 

Change of Command-we are leaning toward Plantation Preserve and Golf Club.  

Jacqui Bradley volunteered for flowers; the Pink Slips have agreed to play. 

St.Patty's Day and Beach Bash will be combined on March 14th and it will be held 

at Hollywood Park or Mizzell/Johnson Park. More info to come. 

Jazz fest is still the first Sunday of every Month; it's a great place to meet and 

greet. Live music, food and vendors along the Riverwalk in downtown Fort 

Lauderdale. 

Happy Hour continues at Bahama Breeze in Oakland Park, on Federal Highway, 

every Tuesday. Suggestion for a new place is Big Dog Grill on the NE corner of 

Dixie & Oakland. 



  

CRUISING:  Gregg 

Sail and raft up after wards at Sunrise Bay around 2:00pm. 

Lake Report:  Phil 

 Fall Race series:  Fall I-09/14, Fall II-10/09, Fall III-10/26 

420s-Still need a fleet captain 

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  Kay Harrison was nominated for Secretary, all agreed.  

Nominations were called for on the floor; Mari Guarda suggested Ben Bowen for 

Treasurer. Kay H. officially made Ben Bowen a nominee for Treasurer. Eric Kobrin 

seconded the nomination. The nominations stand; elections will be at the 

November 2019 general meeting. 

Unfinished Business: None 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:42pm. 

Respectively submitted by- 

Dale "Sam" Walker 

Outgoing Secretary 

Gulfstream Sailing Club 

 


